
    

 

  

        
       

     

             

 

From: Natalie Holme Elsberg 

To: 
Subject: MUR7592 

Date: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 12:08:15 PM 

CELA 

Dear Mr. Jordan, 

I received your letter regarding the matter MUR 7592 on April 26, 2019. 

In 2018 I inadvertently donated $250 above the contribution limit for the general election year to Ocasio2018.  The 
Ocasio2018 campaign treasurer alerted me to my inadvertent excess contribution, and returned the excess funds to 
me by check, which I deposited in my bank account. 

Please feel free to contact me at this email address or at if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 
Natalie Holme Elsberg 
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